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Statement regarding the business in Yangon, Myanmar 
 

Fujita Corporation 
 
As the first investment project permitted by the Myanmar New Investment Law after the civil 
administration in Myanmar, we are engaged in the large-scale mixed-use development project 
promoted by a Japanese consortium through a special purpose company in the center of 
Yangon (the “Project”) as a member  
 
Since the declaration of the state of emergency in Myanmar on February 1, 2021, we have 
been closely watching the situation in Myanmar. 
 
Ensuring the safety of the people of Myanmar and those involved in the Project is  
our top priority, therefore, we have suspended the operation of the Project entirely  
since February 1, 2021.  
 
We will continue to pay close attention to the situation in Myanmar, giving top priority to the 
safety of the people of Myanmar and those involved in the Project so that the Project will 
match the will and interests of the people of Myanmar. 


